The second meeting of the committee to establish a Wireless Network (WLAN) at KFUPM was held on 8th October 2004, in 22-801, at 10:30 AM.

The VR for Graduate Studies and Scientific Research enlightened the committee on his several useful observations and findings during his recent trip to Canada.

It was emphasized that the proposed Wireless LAN will be a complementary network to the existing fixed connectivity infrastructure. This is primarily due to the existing bandwidth limitations of the current wireless technology.

Members emphasized that the common areas and those most frequented ones must definitely be included in order to increase utilization.
Security issues were discussed and length, and concerns reiterated (from the previous meeting).

Points concerning the positive impact on productivity, and cultural shift that the proposed network is expected to bring, were discussed.

The need for laptop proliferation amongst faculty and students, to increase the return-on-investment on the WLAN, was also brought up.

It was finally agreed that:

1. Dr. Thamer Al-Rugaib, the Supervisor of Technical Affairs   will provide softcopies of the complete KFUPM Plan to be used to identify the important areas where access is to be provided during the first phase.

2. Dr. Abdul-Aziz Al-Mulhem, the Deputy Director ITC will, from his experience with the previous submitted study, will identify these areas, and update the earlier proposal to include the new areas, number of access points and servers, etc. He will also provide a ceiling on the cost of launching this first phase by consulting vendors on pricing, educational discounts, etc.

3.  The committee will meet again to enhance the ITC proposal and finalize the report that will include the revisions to areas, costing, and future expansion plans (if any).

The meeting adjourned at 11:45 AM with an agreement to complete the above tasks and meet again in two weeks.

